From: richard jones

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
Subject: Re: Planned development behind 3411 Kensington Avenue
Date: Friday, October 30, 2020 6:54:59 PM

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize
the sender's address and know the content is safe.

3408 Stuart Avenue. Sorry for the typo. Richard Jones.

On Fri, Oct 30, 2020 at 3:59 PM Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR
<Matthew.Ebinger@richmondgov.com> wrote:

Good Afternoon...could you confirm your address? 3308 Stuart Ave is not located behind 3411
Kensington Ave.

Thank You,

Matthew J. Ebinger, AICP

Principal Planner - Land Use Administration | Secretary to the Planning Commission | Department

of Planning & Development Review | City of Richmond | Matthew.Ebinger@RichmondGov.com |
804-646-6308

From: richard jones [mailto:channelhed@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 2:37 PM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR <Matthew.Ebinger@Richmondgov.com>
Subject: Planned development behind 3411 Kensington Avenue

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you
recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

We are the owners of 3308 Stuart Ave which is behind this project. We are in approval of
the project. Sincerely: Richard and Rosemarie Jones.
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